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October 14, 2020 
 
Dear Employees of The Mather,  
 
We have been advised that a resident and an employee of The Mather Life Centre have 

confirmed positive cases of the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19). The resident is receiving 
care within the Life Centre and is taking guidance from their physician. The employee is 
recovering at home. We wish them both a speedy recovery. 
 
The majority of results from the most recent employee tests are negative; some test results are 
still pending.  
 
Mather will increase the frequency of testing for residents and employees in The Mather 

Life Centre. Testing will be conducted twice a week until there are no new positive results.  

 

 
As for Mather, we will continue to be steadfast in our support of you and our residents during 
this time. We are committed to keeping you safe and healthy.  
 
We are available for you if you have questions or concerns. Please contact me at (847) 492.4646, 
Maria Izokaitis at (847) 492.4642 or mizokaitis@thematherevanston.com, or email 
bewell@thematherevanston.com. We will respond as soon as we are able. 
 
Thank you and please stay well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Deann Daniel 
Executive Director 

PLEASE STAY HOME IF YOU ARE NOT FEELING WELL 
 

Please call in sick if you are not well. This includes if you believe you 

have a cold, the flu, or allergies.  

 

If you have symptoms of COVID-19, stay home and immediately reach out to 
your physician and notify your manager or your Human Resources 
representative. Symptoms include a loss of taste or smell, cough, fever, chills, 
muscle pain, headache, sore throat, shortness of breath, pink eye, eye pain, 
vertigo, and gastrointestinal issues such as diarrhea, nausea, or vomiting. 
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